Dear Sir / Madam

| am writing on behalf of

e They object to the use of any green belt for housing in Warrington, particularly in Burtonwood.

e Green belt is protected for a reason. Releasing green belt every 20 years will eventually result in
no green belt at all.

e They enjoy the semi rural feel of the village and the open fields at the back of their house.

e Another 150 houses in Burtonwood will result in more traffic congestion in a village already
suffering from heavy traffic from the Omega site.

¢ They do not believe that Warrington need 24,000 new homes. It seems to be based on the will of
the Council and the Government rather than the will of the local people.

Yours faithfully





